
 

Meet our new Program Coordinator: Nina Versteeg 

 

My name is Nina Versteeg and I have just  
joined the MCEC team as Program Coordinator.  
Before this, I used to work at the Faculty of  
Humanities of Utrecht University, where I did a  
PhD in Psycholinguistics and worked as a lecturer and  
research coordinator.  

I live together with my husband and two sons of 7 and 9 years old. 
Since I have started at MCEC, I’m trying to enthuse my sons about multiscale catalytic energy 
conversion. However, so far they still prefer to become professional soccer players… 

I am very enthusiastic about joining the MCEC team. I already got the chance to meet the 
research groups in Utrecht and Enschede. Thank you all for being so welcoming, I have 
experienced a strong feel of community during my visits. I look forward to visiting Eindhoven in 
March! If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at science.mcecoffice@uu.nl.  

 


